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Looking ahead 

Sep.12-Sep19, Transition Week, check your 
schedules! 

Sep. 17, 11am. Info Session at Aster Montessori 
School, 864 Cambridge Street. 

Welcome to Violeta, 
Your Child’s Beautiful House! 

Exploring our nature table We welcome Miss Ale, Wildflower Fellow, to 
Violeta with a delicious cup of tea, thank you 

graceful Luke and our intrigued friends! 

 

“The human being is a united whole, but this 
unity has to be built up and formed by active 

experiences in the real world, to which it is led 
by the laws of nature.” 

M.Montessori, The Absorbent Mind 

9/12 Flowers, Snack, Laundry: Alvar 

 

 

 

We welcome back our founding children, our new students and their families! We are so happy to see Violeta 
filled with smiles, curious minds, exploring hands, eager spirits, laughter and song. 

This week our families got together for Orientation Evening and our open House on Wednesday. Thank you all 
for participating so enthusiastically. 

We are holding a Wildflower Schools Info Session on September 17th. If you know anyone interested in our 
school or the Wildflower Network please invite them. We will send a flyer for distribution. 

We are looking forward to a great week for our new transitioning students! 

Violeta Open House, Bienvenidos! Our first lunch at Violeta, Salud!  


